From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Comment GR 23
Date: Monday, February 28, 2022 4:14:57 PM

From: Karen Nakagawa [mailto:karen@khnlaw.com]

Sent: Monday, February 28, 2022 4:13 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comment GR 23

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State

Courts Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

Dear Clerk,

| represent a hospital for which | file many guardianship petitions. | am aware of the shortage of
Certified Professional Guardians willing to accept appointment in the surging number of Medicaid
cases. | support the proposed changes to GR 23 because having more CPGs on the CPG Board and
more open meetings could help create an environment more conducive to maintaining and
increasing the number of people willing to work as CPGs and take on low paying, and often difficult,
Medicaid cases.

Karen Nakagawa, Attorney
**NEW ADDRESS**

801 2" Ave, Ste 1200
Seattle, WA 98104

(206)545-0070 PHONE

karen@khnlaw.com

www.khnlaw.com

Because of the large volumes of email we have been experiencing, we are unable to accept service
of pleadings, letters and other documentation via email without pre-authorization. Please contact our
office in advance at the address or phone number above if you wish to attach and send documents

via email. Thank you.

IMPORTANT NOTICE: This communication, including any attachments, contains information that may be
confidential, and may also be protected by attorney client privilege or work product doctrine. It is
intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify me at karen@khnlaw.com and delete this message. You are hereby notified
that any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message is strictly prohibited. Nothing in this e-
mail, including any attachment, is intended to be a legally binding signature. To comply with IRS
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regulations, we advise you that any discussion of Federal tax issues in this email is not intended or
written to be used, and cannot be used by you, (a) to avoid any penalties imposed under the Internal
Revenue Code or (b) to promote, market, or recommend to another party any transaction or matter
addressed herein.



